
 

 
 
TO  WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
  
 
 As  the owners of a waterfront property affected by the review and the proposed  
formula for calculation of the rental fee we must protest about the way this  review 
has been has been handled and brought to our attention....namely by phone  today !  
As there are relatively few to be contacted by your count why  didn't you have the 
decency to write to each affected party in advance and  consult with them within a 
reasonable time frame?....your action only invites  sceptiscism and hostility.....'all in 
rush,xmas timing,limited advertising,bob  carr again, etc'  
 
As we have 210m2 at present this makes  continuing with all or part of the  lease 
questionable.  Access to the  water is via 100M inclinator/36degree slope through 
otherwise inaccessable  block...I wish i had some more time to do this properly, but 
then that probably  is how you want it ! 
 
  
 
Colin  & Jennifer Ryan, 


